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coastwatch@gmail.com

From: Madore, David
Sent: Friday, January 7, 2022 10:44 AM
To: Green, Robert L
Cc: Hallowell, Dawn
Subject: FW: Pier proposal

Importance: High

Hi Bob, 
Please see below. Also, following up on Sen. Curry request from earlier this week, I still need the criteria we use to issue 
the permit. 
Thanks 
 

From: Carrigan, Don <Don.Carrigan@NEWSCENTERmaine.com>  
Sent: Friday, January 07, 2022 10:42 AM 
To: Madore, David <David.Madore@maine.gov> 
Subject: Pier proposal 
 
EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 
David… 
    Good morning. I’m doing a story on local opposition n in Lincolnville to a 300-foot private pier project  on Penobscot 
Bay, for the Ward family..  I believe DEP is in the process of reviewing the application.  Can you give me an update on 
this, and an estimate of when a decision might be made?   Also, I’ve been told by the pier designer that the Army Corps 
has approved the project, and that DMR has also said there would be minimal impact. 
  Can you confirm that? 
   AND does DEP consider visual impact of the project, which appears to be the major objection, in making a decision? 
Thanks, 
Don Carrigan 
Channel 6 
NEWS CENTER Maine 
691-2004 


